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Applied Demography Conference – Postponed until 2017
San Antonio, Texas
 
The next Applied Demography Conference (ADC) has been postponed until January of 2017.  The ADC has always attracted excellent participation from the academic, governmental and business communities but due to scheduling conflicts with other meetings, it was decided attendance would be better served by delaying the next conference until 2017.
 
Please watch for information regarding the next Applied Demography Conference next year - we will send out Save the Date and Call for Abstracts notices during 2016.  We appreciate your support of this valuable conference and look forward to seeing you again in 2017.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Lloyd Potter atlloyd.potter@utsa.edu or (210) 458-6530.















